
 
 
 
QUESTION NO 4 By Councillor Lang for answer by the 

Convener of the Education, Children 
and Families Committee at a meeting 
of the Council on 15 December 2022 

  At the Council meeting on 22 September 2022, Council 

resolved that "a report would come to Council in October 

2022 on voting rights for religious representatives" on the 

Education, Children and Families Committee. 

Question (1) Why has this report not yet come to Council? 

Answer (1)  

Question (2) When will the report come to Council? 

Answer (2)  

   

   

   

   

 
 


